
Friday 8 February 2010 
Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  

In this issue... 
   

Fellows: vacancy for Registrar 
Nominations are being sought for the office of Registrar. Further 
information is available in the members’ area of the site at: 
http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/members/index.jsp 

 

Ethics Committee 
Guidance on Confidentiality 
The Faculty’s Ethics Committee met on 3 February 2010. It is 
anticipated that the revised guidance on ‘Consent for preparation and 
release for an occupational health report’ will be published on the 
Faculty website in the week commencing Monday 15 February, together 
with a list of ‘Frequently Asked Questions and Answers’. 
  

With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 
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